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Fri 6th 

Class 4 PGL  

Residential Trip 

Sun 8th  

Class 4 return 

Wed 11th 9.15-11am 

Y6 Pre- induction  

morning Alcester  

Academy 

Wed 11th 4pm 

7-a-side Netball  

Bidford Primary 

School 

Thurs 12th  

Class 4 KNEX  

Challenge 

Thurs 12th 9.30am-

12.30pm 

Mini Tennis Red Hen-

ley in Arden Y3/4 

Fri 13th 9am 

Class and Group Pho-

tos 

Tues 17th 10am—

12pm  

Girls Athletics Kings-

ley School 

Thurs 19th 4.30pm  

Arden Area Field 

Events at Alcester 

Academy 
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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER - 6th June 2014 
 

Football Fever 

This half term the children in all four classes will be basing much of their 

learning around the theme of World Cup. The teachers have been    

planning lots of exciting activities to support the children’s learning 

across the curriculum. As well as football related activities we will also be 

finding out about the host country, Brazil, and the other participating   

nations. Learning Overviews will be published on the school website 

next week. 

Samba Time! 

On Tuesday we launched our World Cup learning with a 

Samba drumming day. Scott, a professional drummer, 

from a company called Primary Workshops came into 

school and led Samba drumming and dancing sessions 

with each class in turn. We all had an absolutely fantastic 

time as the school was filled with Brazilian beats and 

Samba rhythms. Look out for photos coming soon on our website. 

Hay Fever 

The pollen count seems to be particularly high at the moment and we 

have several children suffering with itchy eyes. If you know that your child 

is affected by hay fever please make sure they have taken their         

medication in the mornings. If they need an additional dose during the 

day, please complete the medication consent form (which is attached 

with the newsletter on the email) and send in with the medication and we 

will make sure it is taken at the appropriate time. 

PTA Sweep Stake 

The PTA are running a World Cup sweepstake. If you would like 

to take part with the chance to win £50 please look out for the 

PTA mums on the playground at the end of the day, alternatively 

send your money in a named envelope to the school office and 

we will pass it on. 

PGL 

It is with great excitement that Class 4 children arrive in school   

today as the much      anticipated residential weekend trip to PGL 

Boreatton Park starts this afternoon. We wish them all a safe trip. 

Our thanks to all the staff who are giving up their weekend to     

accompany the children.  

 

 

 


